1 3 JUN 2016

Ministry for Primary Industries Manatū Ahu Matua

OIA16-0266

Gary Stephenson C/- fyi.org.nz

Dear Gary Stephenson

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

I refer to your official information request on 17 May 2016 relating to rabbit haemorrhagic virus.

I refer you to previous correspondence from the Minister for Primary Industries, Hon Nathan Guy (reference numbers Min16-0267 and MinOIA16-0030), and my previous correspondence (reference numbers OIA16-0159 and OIA16-0172), which I believe answer the questions you have raised.

I understand that MPI Officials contacted you on 7 June 2016 and discussed the subject of the Rabbit Haemorrhagic Disease Virus with you. As I believe your queries have been fully canvassed, I now consider this matter closed.

Yours sincerely

Veronica Herrera

Director IDC & Response